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    Monday Memo  
 
Knights of Columbus: Jackpot Draw 5050, December 31, 2024 call Louis at 807-767-6533 for 
tickets. 10 for $10, 40 for $20, 125 for $50, 300 for $100. Or you can go to 
https://www.rafflebox.ca/raffle/k-of-c-ont/231  Payment Mastercard, Visa, American 
Express. 
 

Jesuits: In order to express our sense of gratitude to the Jesuits, we are having a 
Thanksgiving/Farewell Mass Presided by the Jesuit Provincial Minister on Sunday, 
January 5, 2025 at St. Peter’s Parish at 12:30 pm. There will be a Reception after 
Mass at St. Peter’s Parish Hall. Please come and join the Jesuits in the Thanksgiving/Farewell 
Mass 
 

The Saint Patrick’s Cathedral Grief Support Group is planning to offer the program this 
winter, if we receive the required number of applicants. The once-a-week two-hour sessions 
will be held over a six-week period, starting on Sunday, January 26, 2025. There is no charge 
and all materials are provided. Individuals who are interested in participating are asked to 
call the Cathedral Parish Office at 622-5389 and leave their contact information for potential 
registration. They will be contacted by a team member to answer any questions and to 
confirm their commitment to the program. 
 
St. Agnes Parish invites all to participate in The Search. Ever wondered why we are here? 
What is life all about? Where can we find the answers we seek? Join us beginning on 
Saturday, January 18th from 12:30 to 1:30 pm in the church hall. To register, contact Kristen 
at thesearchstagnes@gmail.com or call the parish office at 807-475-7489. Embark on the 
adventure, discover the purpose, and begin The Search. 
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